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Docbt * &2678 
- East Houston Utilities, Inc. 

11015 Sheldon Rd. #102 
Houston, TX 77044 

(281) 456-0883 

Customers at Whitewing Subdivision, 

By now you are aware of the proposed rate change submitted to the 
PUC by EHU. 
Afterthe proposed $51 rate change was denied due to protests in 
2018, a lengthy investigation was performed bythe PUC that revealed 
issues that needed to be corrected before a rate would be approved. 
Some of these included things such as certain paperwork not being 
submitted during the transfer of ownership and certain costs by the 
utility company that weren't included in the original $51. 
We have now corrected all the errors in the transfer of ownership and 
have used a PUC documentto include all the costs associated with this 
system. 
The PUC requires a lengthy 60 page application for rate changes, 
where data including utility costs, depreciation of plants, etc. are used 
to establish the costs for the PWS. The proposed $215/month was 
derived from the schedules included in this application. You can access 
the Rate Change application we filed on the PUC Interchange by 
putting in Docket #52370. 

While the proposed rate increase accurately reflects the costs to an 
operator of your system, we believe that our company can operate this 
system for significantly less. Several costly issues that would normally 
have to be contracted out can be corrected internally using salary 
employees and other measures that would allow you to maintain the 
quality services you have been receiving at a lower cost structure than 
what the PUC recommends. Therefore, I am suggesting that the 
proposed rate be lowered to $87/month as the base rate for the first 
5,000 gallons of usage. This would only apply if there are no protests in 
this proposed rate and it gets approved without delay. 
Keep in mind that excessive delays atthis point forwa rd will incur more 
deficit spending to your system and will require higher rates. 
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Things to keep in Mind: 
• Sfnce EHU acquired this system, there has never been a positive 
(bacteria present) monthly bacteriological test associated with this 
PWS. 

• Since EHU acquired this system, there has never been an overnight 
loss of water pressure. 

• Since EHU acquired this system, there has only been four incidents 
with loss of pressure less than 3 hours. 

• Since EHU acquired this system, yearly contaminant reports continue 
to show water contains less than the IVICL in all fields. 

•EHU does not charge yearly property taxes as most subdivisions do. 
Example: Newport Subdivision in Crosby charges.61% of your 
appraised property value taxes annually. 
In Newport, if your home is appraised at $300,000, you'd pay 
the water company $1,830 a year (or $153/month) in addition to 
their $62 monthly water bill. That's $215/month for water service. 
Surprisingly, this is what the PUC schedules recommend. 

We hope this explains the significant increase in rates and hope that 
this can be done quicklyto avoid further costs being applied. 

ThankYou, 
East Houston Utilities, Inc. 
281-456-0883 


